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From: Dave Baltzer <daveandsuzi@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, November 13, 2017 2:49 PM
To: Sidney Hill
Subject: Comments on the proposed Sandoval County oil and gas ordinance

I am a resident of Sandoval County and I am opposed to this ordinance for these reasons: 
1. This would allow oil and gas Wells entirely too close to developed residential areas.
2. I am concerned that fracking could negatively impact our air and water quality.
3. This ordinance does not provide for sufficient monitoring of air and water quality with a baseline study.
Thank you, 
David Baltzer 
2625 Candlelight Dr SE 
Rio Rancho, NM 87124 


